
Fayston Natural Resources Committee Minutes 
June 3, 2014 Meeting 

 
Present:  Carol Chamberlin , Gene Fialkoff, Lisa Koitzsch, Ky Koitzsch 
 

ACTION ITEMS FOR NEXT MEETING 
 

Carol: Email Cory to ask about existing trail map for Chase Brook parcel and adjoining trails. Contact Will and 
ask about Tenney property and progress with trail planning. Complete Tiny Grants final report and 
submit.     

Lisa:  Review Tiney Grants final report.  
Ky: Arrange to get tin on McCollough Barn roof. Contact Liza to ask about Lathrop parcel purchase and 

status of Tenney property.  
EVERYONE: Enjoy the summer and help out with applying tin to shed roof if possible! 
 
1. Public Forum 

No takers for public forum but conversation about no-till and raised-bed gardening ensued.  
 
2. McCollough Barn Shed / Rood update 
 The last chore with the shed and roof is to apply the tin. We will try to schedule a time this weekend to do this.  

We also discussed creating a little kiosk area on the wall of the barn under the west end of the shed from which 
we can distribute trail maps and information on the history of the McCollough Barn and its restoration.   

 
3. “Tiney Grants” final report for barn shed roof  

Carol will submit the final report for The Association of Vermont Conservation Commissions "Tiny Grants" 
program.  She still needs volunteer hours from Stan and hopefully Stan can provide pictures that Cyndee had 
taken during construction.  Lisa will review the report before submission.  

 
4. Lathrop Property 
 We were wondering what the status of the Lathrop parcel was.  Apparently it has been sold but we are not sure 

what the use of the property will be.  Ky will contact Liza to inquire.  
 
5. Tenney Property 
 We were wondering about the state of the Tenney property conservation.  We had no new information.  Ky 

volunteered to contact Liza and Carol said she would contact Will about the status.   
 
6. Fayston Town Plan Revision 
 Carol will add updates and edits from last nights Planning Commission meeting and post them on Dropbox so we 

can review them. She said the final plan will be submitted to a regional planning commission for their review 
and acceptance.   

 
7. Fayston Town Report 
 Ky pointed out that the FNRC did not submit an annual report for submission into last years Fayston Town 

Report.  We all agreed to make sure we don’t miss this next years report.  Ky and Lisa volunteered to write a 
draft and will pass it over to the rest of the committee for completion and submission to the Select Board before 
leaving in December. We also discussed meeting with the Select Board in the fall to determine the budget line 
item amount for the Fayston Conservation Reserve Fund.   

8. Next FNRC meeting will be on Tuesday, July 1st at 7:00pm at the Fayston Town Offices.  Stan is 

responsible for taking minutes at this meeting.  See you all there. 
 
Respectfully submitted – Ky Koitzsch 

 


